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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1894 requires a school district board of education that chooses to use the superintendent 

search services of an organization or vendor to issue a request for proposals prior to entering into 

such a contract. It also requires a board of education to publicly disclose the names of the final 

three candidates being considered for the position of superintendent prior to entering into a 

contract with him or her. It also removes the requirement that a school district have an average 

daily membership of fewer than 500 students for a superintendent to also serve as a principal. 

 

FY’25 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 
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